

BROUGHTON HALL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool L12 9HJ Telephone: 0151-541 9440 Fax: 0151-259-8448 E-mail: admin@broughtonhall.com

Internet: http://www.broughtonhall.com

Headteacher: Ms. S. A. Clarke B.Ed (Hons), M.Ed, NPOH

Wednesday 3rd June 2020

Dear Parent / Carer,

Sixth Form Transition Work

Your daughter has received a Conditional Offer to Broughton Hall Catholic High School Sixth Form for September 2020.

These conditions are subject to the following

- 1. Achieving the school's entry requirements for Sixth Form
- 2. Completing the required transition work for the course she is interested in studying in September.

Transition Work

Students must complete transition work in preparation for level 3 study. This will allow pupils to revisit work from GCSE and stretch to show the level of work that is needed to be successful at A Level. It will also help to minimise the impact of Covid-19 closure on future progress.

All students should complete the Study Skills transition work plus at least three transition projects for three sixth form courses. These should be for the courses the student is intending on studying in September 2020. If a student is unsure or undecided, they may complete more than three transition projects to help with their decision making process. The study skills transition work will support students for independent learning.

All transition work must be submitted to the relevant member of staff by Thursday 20th August 2020.

If a student completes three transition projects but enrols onto a different course on Thursday 20th August, they will then be required to complete transition work for that course by Wednesday 2nd September 2020.

Students will not be admitted onto a course if work is not submitted. Acceptance onto all courses is also subject to the student meeting the entry requirements for that course.

Transition work can now be accessed via our school website, under Sixth Form – Transition Work. Students can download the work directly from there.

If parents or students require further information regarding the courses we offer, please check our updated section of the website which explains the requirements and contents of the courses we offer - http://www.broughtonhall.com/sixthform/courses.php. Additionally, please feel free to contact me if you require any further guidance or advice.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Kate Haves

KathHayes

Director of Sixth Form

Broughton Hall High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people; we expect all pupils, staff, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment.



















BROUGHTON HALL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool L12 9HJ Telephone: 0151-541 9440 Fax: 0151-259-8448 E-mail: admin@broughtonhall.com Internet: http://www.broughtonhall.com

Headteacher: Ms. S. A. Clarke B.Ed (Hons), M.Ed, NPQH

Broughton Hall High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people; we expect all pupils, staff, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment.















